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I do not believe the best way to move forward for Queensland is to continue the
Emergency Bill. 
Please DO NOT pass the Extension to the Emergency Bill. 
I myself and my whole family contracted covid and were fit and healthy within three days
... it went through our whole family of 6 in 5 days from start to end. 
Many I know have had similar reactions - the media has exaggerated the data. 
I have suffered from mental health issues with the continual bombardment from the media
and these have been exacerbated with being segregated from loved ones. I now get anxious
when at the shops because I can't see people's faces. 
Every time we've gone into lockdown, one of my children has a complete meltdown.
We've had to outlay thousands of dollars just to support her over the last two years. 
Kind regards
Michelle Evans
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